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Upcoming Events

Have you completed the
Third Party Services

consent?

Welcome to our first edition of the Adam Road Download.  The
purpose of the Adam Road Download is to provide information and
celebrations with our community from within our school. It will be
printed and sent home with students every 2-3 weeks. It will also be
posted on Class Dojo and our Facebook page. If you are not yet
connected to our school on these platforms, please do so. We use
them as our primary platforms for information going home. 

We have commenced our year with a vibrant positivity, as we have
welcomed new staff and energised our school. Many of our teachers
were caught painting their classrooms in the holidays, giving our
learning environments a fresh new look. 

Our new staff who have joined us have all commented on the warm
welcome they have received from families and students over the last
2 weeks. This is a great reflection on our school community. 

Yesterday, we sent out a quick survey to get a gauge on how
everyone’s commencement of the year has been. Pleasingly, of
responses submitted so far, 91% of families have felt well informed
about operational items at the beginning of the year. Also, comments
about how children have felt in their classes have been very positive,
demonstrating to us that our class list process has been improved
this year as intended. 

We hope that you have had a great start to the year, and have a safe
weekend ahead. 

Tuesday 18th Feb
1:30pm P&C AGM

Tuesday 25th Feb
12-2:30pm Faction
Swimming Carnival

Friday 28th Feb
9am Room 12

Assembly

Student Leaders for 2025

10th Mar - 12th Mar
Year 6 Camp



Focus Behaviour

Focus Procedure

Library Open!
Our library is an important part of our school, and we
are excited to say that it is now open at First Break
play for students to enjoy reading, games and other

quiet activities. 



Our school is looking to be
accredited as a Crunch and Sip
school this year, fostering the

importance of nutritious snacks.

We partner with Foodbank to
provide fresh fruit and veges from
the office if students require it for

Crunch and Sip.

We also partner with Foodbank to
provide Breaky Club, available from

8:30am every morning.

If you have a concern about your child,
and are not sure who to turn to, this

flowchart might assist. Our classroom
teachers care about their students and
are best placed to support you in the

first instance with any concerns. 

They can be contacted on Class Dojo,
or every classroom has it’s own email
address. Just insert the correct Room
Number into the email address below.

adamroad.ps.room#@
education.wa.edu.au



The Smith family can support with school costs - Scan the QR code, or contact us if you would like more information


